
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1621 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  10577 

 Author: Rep. Tedford 

 Date: 2/21/2025 

 Impact: OST (FY-26):  

  $280,000 One-Time Implementation Cost 

  $185,000 Recurring – Maintenance 

  $75,000 Recurring – 1 FTE 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1621 creates the Government Spending Transparency Act. The measure requires the 

Oklahoma State Treasurer (OST) to establish an internet-based portal freely available to the 

public which details information about certain expenditures. The initial programming setup and 

launch associated with implementation of the measure are anticipated to cost $280,000. The 

resulting annual maintenance is anticipated to cost $185,000. Per OST, implementation of the 

measure would require one additional FTE auditor at a cost of $75,000. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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